Monday 5th February 2024

Dear Student/Parents,
Re- Sao Paulo Dance Company
After the huge success of the recent Ailey Company Theatre trip and Workshop at Napa we are delighted to inform you that we have been asked by Dance Consortium and Hull New Theatre to be involved with another world-renowned company.
As previously, there will be a workshop held at Napa on Saturday 2nd March 12.00-1.30pm and a free ticket to the performance at Hull New Theatre on Friday 1st March for all those participating in the workshop.
This is for age 13 and over and please inform Julie by Monday 19th February if you can attend.

The Hull New Theatre have also offered a discount on tickets for other students/families for the same Friday evening performance. Please enter NAPABRAZIL AS A DISCOUNT CODE FOR A 50% DISCOUNT (MAXIMUM 4 TICKETS PER CUSTOMER)

Many Thanks
Julie Lovewell
Head of Dance
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